
We are pleased to present you with a four-year tentative agreement valid until July 31, 2027. 
 This agreement marks a significant milestone in the aviation sector and encompasses various
positive changes, including wage increases through out the duration of the agreement,
improvement to the CAAT Pension plan, enhanced benefits, and updated collective
agreement language. 

We believe this agreement will bring substantial benefit to all members, as you continue your
dedicated work at the busiest airport in Canada.  

NO CONCESSIONS WERE MADE IN THIS AGREEMENT

WAGE INCREASES- INCREASES OVER THE DURATION OF THE AGREEMENT

INCREASES AND IMPROVEMENTS TO THE CAAT DB PLUS PLAN 

INCREASES TO BENEFITS - IMPROVEMENTS IN VARIOUS AREAS OF BENEFITS

IMPROVEMENTS TO SKILLED TRADES

UNIFOR & GTAA
HIGHLIGHTS OF TENTATIVE
AGREEMENT - JUNE 12, 2023

MESSAGE FROM YOUR GTAA BARGAINING COMMITTEE

TENATIVE AGREEMENT HIGHLIGHTS

CONCLUSION

 We strongly urge you to consider the benefits and improvements that this
agreement brings. 

Your Bargaining Committee is recommending acceptance of this tentative
agreement.


